

**Ralph H. Kummler, Ph.D.**Dean of Engineering
Professor of Chemical Engineering

August 5, 2008

David Kugler President Critter Catchers, Inc. 2800 Scenic Meadows Drove Ortonville, MI 48462

Dear David,

I recently read about the \$1,000 grant that your business, Critter Catchers, Inc. established through the Organization for Bat Conservation to supplement their Live Bat Program. It is always a pleasure to hear about the wonderful accomplishments of one of our alumni and the success of your company allowing you to make a difference through community outreach. All of your hard work is paying off!

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you back to campus. If you haven't visited recently I think you will be surprised at all of the exciting changes taking place. Watch your mailbox for information on the many events the College of Engineering is planning for the fall.

Once again, well done. Please feel free to contact me by phone at 313-577-3775 or e-mail at <a href="mailto:rkummler@eng.wayne.edu">rkummler@eng.wayne.edu</a>. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ralph Kummler, Ph.D.

Dean, College of Engineering